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OPPORTUNITIES AND CHALLENGES FOR OUR STUDENTS  

  

 Principal’s Report 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Community,  

I'm delighted to share the exciting news of my appointment as the substantive principal of 

Attunga Public School. My sincere goal is to uphold and foster a positive, cohesive team 

environment dedicated to the education and well-being of our students. I eagerly anticipate the 

journey ahead. 

The week before last Friday 10th May, we proudly sent 12 students to participate in the Zone 

Cross Country event at Barraba, where an impressive 80% of them finished within the top 30. I'm 

thrilled to announce that two of our students, Logan and April, have advanced to the next level. 

They will represent our school proudly as part of the Northwest Team in the Regional Cross 

Country competition, set to take place in Coolah on June 13th. 

Currently, our Stage 3 students are embarking on their Canberra Excursion, departing early this 

morning. Accompanied by Mrs. Pleskun, they'll be providing updates of their adventure on our 

Facebook page and via mobile to families. 

I'd like to express our deepest gratitude to the Attunga P&C and the wider community for your 

generous support in fundraising efforts, significantly subsidising the participation costs for 

families. Thanks to your collective contributions, the final cost has been reduced from $710.00 to 

$500.00. We sincerely appreciate your invaluable support. Our next goal is to raise funds for the 

Great Aussie Bush Camp, scheduled for early August. Currently, we have a wood raffle in 

progress and a pie drive commencing in June. 

Our K-2 class recently enjoyed participating in the Safe Pets program. The students had the 

opportunity to ask various questions and meet Mrs. Annette's beautiful little dog, Tanika. 

As we approach the end of the semester, our staff have begun work on Semester 1 reports, 

which will be sent home on Week 9, Wednesday 26th June, followed by opportunities for parent-

teacher meetings. 

With the onset of colder weather, please ensure your child is in full school winter uniform, with 

names clearly labelled on items. Students may also wear gloves and beanies in navy or maroon. 

Additionally, please remind students to bring their water bottles and hats as, despite the cooler 

weather, hydration and sun protection remain important. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Warm regards, 

 
Patricia Sharp 
Relieving Principal 
Attunga Public School 

 Term 2 Week  4        Monday 20th May 2024 

 

  

Newsletter   

IMPORTANT DATES 

• 20/5 Newsletter 

• 20/5–24/5  Canberra Excursion 

• 3/6 Newsletter 

• Student & Community CPR session 

• 17/6 Newsletter 

• 13/6 Regional Cross Country—

Coolah 

• 20/6 ASSEMBLY—Week 8 

• 20/6 Wood Raffle drawn 

• 26/6 Reports home 

• TBA Parent Teacher Interviews 

• 1/7 Newsletter 

• 5/7 NAIDOC Day Somerton 



 

Address: 1-1A Attunga Street, Attunga 2345  Ph:  0267 695554 Email:  Attunga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  Website:  www.attunga-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au  

Week 3 
 

Taylah Stokoe 

Mia Burns-McCulloch 

Alexander Cormie 

Jordyn Cormie 

Jett Regent 

Nate Chaffey 

Thomas Regent 

Leilah Burns-McCulloch 

Sophie McDermott 

Jett Regent 

Will Bulley 

Jennifer-Lee Regent 

Angelica Robinson 

Dorothy Besant 

Roy Bates 

Week 3/4 Happy Snaps 

   Toastie Days 

Each Monday and Wednesday at recess the  
students have the opportunity to have their  

sandwich toasted.  
If your child/children would like to have a toastie, 

please pack an uncut sandwich, wrap or roll and our 
Chaplain, Mrs Player will toast these in the sandwich 

press during recess. 

    Hot Milo Day  

Each Monday and Wednesday the students 
have the opportunity to purchase a Hot Milo at 

lunchtime for $1.  

 

 Lunch Orders  
Each week students have the opportunity to 

purchase a lunch order. Lunch order forms go 
home each week with an alternating menu, and 

are due back to school by 11am Thursday  
morning. Correct change is most appreciated. 

 

Week 4 
(Pictured) 
Taylah Stokoe 

Mia Burns-McCulloch 

Alexander Cormie 

Jordyn Cormie 

Jett Regent 

Nate Chaffey 

Thomas Regent 

Leilah Burns-McCulloch 

Sophie McDermott 

Jett Regent 

Will Bulley 

Jennifer-Lee Regent 

Angelica Robinson 

Dorothy Besant 

Roy Bates 
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Maroon Class 
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Blue Class 
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Blue Class 
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Library News 
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Book Club 
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Art 
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Chaplain 

CHAT With  

Mrs Player 
Parents and students are 

welcome to come and chat 
and have a confidential space 

and a listening ear. 

Mrs Player will be available 
this Wednesday after 1:45pm 
for anyone wishing to chat. 
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NOTES 

Regional Cross 
Country - Coolah 


